
7 December 2018 A.IVIEC:. 

Ms Jan Taylor 

Principal 

JTA Australia 

GPO Box 3675 

Darwin NT 0801 

C/O email: environment.policy@nt.gov.au. 

Dear Ms Taylor 

Northern Territory Environmental Protection Bill 

On behalf of the Association of Mining and Exploration Companies' I am pleased to 

comment on Northern Territory Environmental Protection Bill. 

The following submission details Industry's most pressing concerns with the proposed 

legislation. 

The Bill is a critical piece of legislation that will decide the investment attractiveness of the 

Northern Territory. Given the importance of this framework, AMEC is dismayed at the rush 

to draft and consult on this legislation. 

It is a considerable irony that there has been a mere 12 weeks allotted to consult on 

legislation that will guide a process that is likely to take companies multiple years and 

substantial expense to navigate. 

If you would like to discuss this further submission, please ask your office to contact myself 

or Neil van Drunen directly. 

Yours sincerely 

Warren Pearce 

Chief Executive Officer 

Association of Mining and Exploration Companies 
Offices located in Perth, Brisbane and Sydney. Please address all correspondence to: 

PO Box 948, West Perth WA 6872 I 6 Ord Street, West Perth WA 6005 
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